From: Cheryl Carlson
To: E-OHPSCA2713.EBSA

Date: Thursday, August 11, 2011 5:50:41 PM

To Whom it may concern,

| am deeply disturbed with the new proposed mandate that all
employers are to provide coverage for contraception as part of
the ‘Obamacare’ healthcare- Particularly the requlation saying that
religious organizations can only serve people of ‘their own faith’-
This is ridiculous! Religious, ‘faith-based’ organizations provide
millions of dollars worth of healthcare and charity to ALL who
are in need, not just those of their own faith-

| am aghast at the way, once aqgain, this administration turns it’s
cheek to the wishes of the American people!!! You, as our
elected officials are there to SERVE the public, not shove policy
through without regard to what the American people want-

This is an outrage and | am writing to ask that you not pass
this policy!

With due respect,

Cheryl Carlson
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